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September 23, 2025                 
E-mail 
 
 
Todd Van Voast  
Vice President 
Trammel Crow Company  
1300 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 3350 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
 
Re:  Permit Number:    ISCP-Ecommerce-2025 
  Issuance Date:   September 24, 2025 
   
 
Dear Todd Van Voast: 
 
The Lane Regional Air Protection Agency has issued the enclosed Indirect Source Construction 
Permit (ISCP-Ecommerce-2025) for the parking facility to be located on the west side of 
Highway 99, south of Awbrey Lane, east of Green Hill Road, Eugene in accordance with all 
applicable rules and regulations. A copy of your permit, completion notice form, and response to 
public comments are enclosed.  
 
The permit is effective on the date that it is signed unless the applicant requests a hearing to 
contest the permit within 20 days of the date of the notification of issuance of the permit. A 
request for a hearing to contest the permit must be in writing and state the grounds for the 
request. The hearing will be conducted as a contested case hearing in accordance with ORS 
183.413 through 183.470 and LRAPA title 14. 
 
Please read the conditions in this permit very carefully. Maintaining compliance with these 
conditions is important. If you have any questions about the permit, please feel free to call me at 
541-736-1056, Ext. 231 or by e-mail at Mhueftle@lrapa-or.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Max Hueftle 
Operations Manager 
 
Enclosures:  Permit, Completion Notice Form, and Response to Commetns 
 
CC: Dan Halverson, Senior Planner, The Satre Group (E-mail)  
 


